
We have been extremely busy in preparation for our Shoebox Appeal this year. Leaflets have arrived 

from Link to Hope and are on display in the Schoolroom for you to take. The charity has made a few 

alterations to the leaflet this year and we have included a small insert to explain the changes. We 

will be holding our Shoebox Coffee Morning on Saturday 21st September in the Schoolroom from 

10.00am to 12 noon and items which are suitable to put into shoeboxes will be on display for you to 

take and leave a donation. If you have any spare items, please bring them for others to use. Our 

shoeboxes and blankets will be moved into the church for our Dedication Service which will take 

place during the Morning Service on Sunday 20th October at 10.30am when everything will be 

blessed before being taken to the Collection Point at Northampton, ready for delivery. It’s all 

systems go!  

Carol, Alan and Agnes 


